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Tuesday, June 20th, George & Jean Dawson & 
Family Mass 7:00pm  
Wednesday, June 21, John Smith 9:00am 
Thursday June 22, Domenico Pietrobon 
9:00am  
Friday June 23, Leone Achille 9:00 am  
Saturday June 24, CWL Living & Deceased 
Members, Brenda Archer, Lauren Thomlison, 
Eileen McNeil, Pauline Newby & Susan 
Wingate 
Sunday June 25,  
9:30 am Our Faith Community 
11:30 am Amy & Wesley Smith & Family 
 

           SANCTUARY LAMP 
 

   Giacinto & Ines DiDomenico 
 
Requests accepted by placing an envelope with the 
name of your loved one, your contact information and 
$10 in the collection basket 

PREPARING FOR NEXT WEEK 
Exodus 19.1-6a,Romans 5.6-11Matthew 
9.36-10.8 

 
 

HOW TO DONATE TO ST BASIL          
The Diocese of Hamilton has helped all 
their Parishes set up a giving page 
whereby parishioners can support their 
Church during this difficult time.   
The link for this giving page is on the 
first page of our website. You can visit  
our website www.stbasilparish.ca. and 
just hit the red donate button on the  
home page and it will take you to the 
Canada Helps secure donation. Just 
complete the St Basil’s Parish Donation 

form and you are finished. Thank you 
for your support!  

PRAYERS FOR THE DECEASED 
 
In your charity, please remember in 
your prayers all those who have died 

may they rest in the peace of Christ and 
rejoice in the glory of heaven. 
 
Weekly Collections 
June 4, 2023 
Envelopes:             4,432.25 
Loose:                   620.11                           
Sanctuary Lamp          30.00 

 
SUMMMER IS ALMOST HERE! 

http://www.stbasilparish.ca/
https://stbasilparish.ca/
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Furnace     70.00 
Bldg. Maintenance    427.75 
Pastoral Works   40.00 
_________________________ 
Total                       $5,620.11 
                  
 

Join the St Basil’s Volunteer  
Team! 

We would love to hear from you. 
All our team leaders will carefully 
train you.  
If you would like to join one of our 
teams, here are the contact 
emails for signing up or gathering 
more information. 
 
Lectors/Readers  
Denise Methot dmethot52@gmail.com 
 
Extra-Ordinary Ministers  
Carolyn Boerboom 
fcrcboerboom@rogers.com 
 
Shut-in Eucharistic Ministers 
Paul O’Connor 
paulvic@rogers.com 
 
 

The next Executive CWL meeting will be 
on Tuesday, June 13, 2023 following the 

mass in the hall. 
The next General 
Meeting, will be on 
June 25, 2023 after the 
11:30 am mass in the 
Parish hall.  This 
meeting will be 

presented by the Hamilton Diocesan CWL 

and the focus is on Unity Outreach.  We 
welcome all members to attend for this 
important information session. 
 
 

"PILGRIMAGE TO OUR LADY OF 
GUADALUPE”: OCT 15-21, Everyone 

is invited to join Fr. Kevin D'Souza to 
the most visited pilgrimage place on 

earth and personally witness the 
tilma where the miraculous image of 
Our Lady of Guadalupe was printed. 
There are still few spaces available. 

FOR INQUIRIES, PLEASE CONTACT: 
TRAVELONLY- ESTOLIA & HENRY  

drop them off (cut up and ready to be 
served) at St. Joseph’s Church hall 
before 11:30 am on Sunday, June 11th. 

Truth and Reconciliation  
 
Are you interested in Truth and 
Reconciliation and supporting our local 
First Nations, Inuit and Metis 
communities? Want to learn more? We 
are welcoming members from all 
parishes in the Brant Deanery to join us 
in forming a committee to focus on the 
relationship of our Parishes with our 
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local First Nations, Inuit and Metis 
communities. Providing opportunities for 
members of our parishes to learn more 
and to grow our links with the Six Nations 
and other First Nations Communities. 
Interested? Please contact Warren 
Grafton at warrengrafton58@gmail.com. 
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